
 
October 4, 2018 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
 
Mr. Timothy Parker, Agent 
AllenCo Energy, Inc. (A1240) 
2109 Gundry Ave 
Signal Hill, CA 90755-3517 
tparker@allencoca.com 
 
Dear Mr. Parker: 
 
EVALUATION OF ALLENCO STARTUP PLAN RECEIVED SEPTEMBER 14, 2018 
 
This letter is to notify AllenCo that the revised startup plan (Plan) received by the Division on 
September 14, 2018, is under review by the Environmental and Facilities Unit of this office.  We 
anticipate completing our review on or about October 15, 2018.  At that time we will notify AllenCo 
of our comments on the Plan and subsequent actions requested from AllenCo. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Chris McCullough at 714-816-6847. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Scott Walker 
Senior Oil and Gas Engineer 
 
Cc:  Chris McCullough 
        Chris.mccullough@conservation.ca.gov 
 
        Eric Witten, Consultant 
        eric@wittenengineering.com 

mailto:tparker@allencoca.com

		2018-10-04T10:45:34-0700
	Scott Walker




